Dear Member,

Yolo Federal Credit Union identified your ATM/Visa debit card information as one that may have been compromised. Due to the high risk for fraudulent activity it was critical for the credit union to block and reissue your card as quickly as possible. Your new card should arrive in about 5-7 business days. We realize that in today's payment environment this may be an inconvenience, but please know that all other aspects of your account will continue to work. Withdrawals from our branch locations, and check writing will continue to operate as normal. We apologize for not being able to provide you advance notice of the blocking of your card due to the urgency of the matter.

Yolo Federal Credit Union strives to protect your account against fraud to the fullest extent possible. We strongly encourage you to review your account statements and notify the credit union of any unauthorized transactions, or incidents of suspected identity theft.

Fortunately, you are protected from fraudulent transactions as long as your report them to the credit union within 60 days of your regular credit union statement notification.

Please review the enclosed letter for additional information. It also includes additional steps that you can take to safeguard your identity and accounts from this incident or other cases of identity theft.

Yolo Federal Credit Union is committed to security and protecting the privacy of our accounts and members. Please contact us at (530) 668-2700, or (877) Yolo- FCU (877-965-6328), if you have additional questions or would like additional advice about protecting your personal information.

Sincerely,

Yolo Federal Credit Union